7/ Seoul, May 13, 2014

Janos Ader
President of the Republic
of Hungary

Excellency,

I wish to express my most profound gratitude for your heartfelt

message of condolence over the sinking of the ferry Sewol.

Your warm condolences and concern have been a source of great
comfort and strength to the bereaved families of the victims of this

accident and the people of the Republic of Korea.

I would deeply appreciate Your Excellenéy's continued interest and
support for the further development of our close relations of friendship

and cooperation, based upon the mutual trust between our peoples.

Please accept, Excellency, my best wishes for your good health,

and the everlasting prosperity of your esteemed country.

Park Geun-hye
President

Republic of Korea



